
8000 Nesters Road, Whistler BC V8E 0G4 604-932-0113 | 

info@mywcss.org 

mywcss.org 

March 26, 2021 

On behalf of Whistler Community Services Society, this letter is written in support of the Resort Municipality of Whistler’s 

administration of the UBCM Communities’ Strengthening Grant for 2021 and the proposed activities outlined in the application. 

We are honoured to be included in this opportunity and look forward to working in collaboration with the RMOW on bringing 

the program to the community. 

With gratitude, 

Jackie Dickinson 

Executive Director 

Whistler Community Services Society 

jackie@mywcss.org 
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